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Basin Disposal, Inc. will begin picking up residential bagged leaves in November.  All leaves must be bagged and placed along the street or alley (please do not block lane of traffic with the bags).  Each bag must not weigh more than 40 pounds.  The collection of residential bagged leaves is scheduled for the following dates:

			Monday, November 16, 2015
Monday, November 23, 2015
Monday, November 30, 2015

Questions?  Please contact Basin Disposal, Inc. at 1-800-642-6447.


